
Conservation Commission
Regular Meeting: March 25,2025, 6:00 p.m.

at Town Hall, General Purpose Room, 5 Academy Hill Road
Posted Date: March 20, 2025

Posted By: Louise Beckett

The Conservation Commission Meeting
Scheduled for Tuesday, March 25, 2025, 6 p.m. Has Been Cancelled.

The next meeting scheduled will be held in person at 6 p.m. in the Town Hall, on April 8, 2025, General
Purpose Room, 5 Academy Hill Road. All interested persons are invited to attend.


